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Provost Luetkehans then provided updates from the Academic Affairs Division, 
announcing several new faculty hires and celebrating newly promoted faculty.  

Next, Provost Luetkehans introduced Tammy Manko, director of the Career and 
Professional Development Center, who provided an overview of the Graduate First 

Destination Outcomes Report for the Class of 2022. Each year and on a rolling 
basis, the CPDC gathers graduate first destination data for the most recent class of 
IUP graduates. This data has been collected consistently, beginning with the Class 

of 2010. 
 

The surveys revealed select employers hiring IUP graduates and a list of 
postsecondary institutions where IUP graduates are pursuing further education. 
Also shared from the survey responses was the average annual salary for recent 

IUP graduates, which was $51,965. IUP works to ensure students are developing 
the skills and career competencies employers want in their employees. The CPDC 

provides a number of services, events, and educational programs as well as 
simulated exercises related to professional networking, business and dining 
etiquette, and interviewing, all of which contribute to skill and knowledge building 

that differentiate IUP graduates from their competitors. Overall, findings indicate 
IUP graduates are successful following graduation. 

 
This concludes my report. 

 
Mark Holman, Chair 

Academic Affairs Committee 

 

 

 

 


